
Happy July, Brothers and Sisters! The last month has gone well and been fairly productive. 
 
First, the school quarter came to a close, we held the graduation ceremony on the 28th, I was 
honored in it, but I still have six months in the 2-year biblical studies program as well as another 
year for the apologetics program. I have not received my grades back yet, but I anticipate a good 
report(yes, even in Greek). Next quarter, I will be taking MDR, General Epistles, English 
1(Paper Writing), 1 Corinthians, Genesis, and Galatians/Ephesians/Philippians/Colossians. I look 
forward to keeping you all updated on my progress 
 
Savannah continues to grow. She can stand and really wants to walk, but just doesn't have the 
balance yet. She is very fast at crawling; if we aren't careful, she gets into the dog's water bowl. 
She loves splashing in the water, any water, especially the dog's water… 
 
Sierra is still looking for employment. She has put out around 250+ applications so far. She has 
been discouraged during this process. Please keep sending prayers.  
 
We are still raising support. If you know of any congregations or individuals who would be 
interested in supporting us, please send them our way. We would be happy to speak with them. 
 
In a turn of great news, the school has successfully met its fundraising goal for the house! This 
house will be a major game-changer for the future of the school. Housing has and always will be 
one of the biggest expenses and worries for any student. Now that worry and need are taken care 
of. We at the school appreciate the generous contributions that so many have made. This house 
will already house two men who will begin in August. Speaking of new students, we have seven 
students starting in August! This will bring the total number to 17 students! 
 
In other news, on Monday, July 14, we will begin our journey to PTP Branson. Savannah and I 
will be running the school booth, and Sierra will be teaching the 6-year-olds in the mornings. If 
you are there, please come by and see us! 
 
As always, thank you for your support, prayers, and work that you do.  
 
In Christian Love, Nathan, Sierra, & Savannah Tate 
 
Email: nathanhuntertate@gmail.com 
 


